
         

                                        
                                        

                                       
                                            
             

                                           
                           

 

 
 
 

    
 

 

From: Manahan, Colleen <CManahan@cfymca.org> 
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 6:54 PM 
To: comments.applications@rich.frb.org; BankMergerApplication 
Cc: David C. Stahl (david.stahl@suntrust.com); Wilcox, Dan 
Subject: In Support of SunTrust 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The YMCA of Central Florida has been doing business with SunTrust bank for over 50 years. Many of their executives 
have held positions on our Board of Directors, including Board Chair, over those years and still today. Currently, we are 
partnering with them to help find funding to help bring YMCA services to underserved families on the west side of 
Orlando. They have been a true partner for us, as well as the entire Central Florida community, and the YMCA is truly 
grateful for their support, leadership and vision. 

Our Board and Executive Leadership team is fully in support of this merger and feel that it will only help enhance the 
services and resources that can be brought to our local community and organization. 

Sincerely, 

Colleen Manahan 
Chief Financial Officer 
YMCA of Central Florida 
433 North Mills Ave, Orlando, FL 32803 
P 407 896 9220 ext. 268    D 407 895 8671 F 407 896 4247 
E cmanahan@cfymca.org   W centralfloridaymca.org 
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